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Memorandum 

 
January 21, 2020 

 
To:  All City Council Members 
 
Cc: Mike Applegarth, Council Office Director 
 
From: Council Member Brooke Christensen, District 1 

Council Member Marci Houseman, At-large 
 
Subject: Council Liaison to the Senior Center Advisory Council 

 
 
 

As you may recall, on January 7th, Council Member Christensen volunteered to serve as 

the council liaison to the Senior Center Advisory Council.  Since then, the two of us 

have had conversations regarding the appointment.  After our discussions we’ve both 

determined that Council Member Houseman is in a better position to serve on the 

Advisory Council.  With that, we ask that the Council consider appointing Council 

Member Houseman as our liaison to the Senior Center Advisory Council for the 

remainder of the calendar year.  

 

 

 

 


